
 

 
 

Dear Chair and Members of the Civic Works Committee, 
 

The city is having both real and perceived success in reducing speeding by using PEEP boards and speed 

markers. 
They have the effect of interrupting poor habitual driving behaviour in specific locations. 

Unfortunately, these positive effects are limited by the small number of items in stock. 
We have only 3 sets of (2) PEEP boards which display a drivers speed (at cost approximately $6,000 per 

set). 
I understand that all the speed markers are being deployed near construction sites and none are 

available to slow traffic in areas where speeding is an ongoing concern.  

As residents are requesting both of these measures to a greater degree, I would like the city to purchase 
and deploy more of them.  To this end, I request that you support the following motion: 

 
That staff be directed to immediately purchase and deploy additional PEEP boards and speed markers. 

 

 

Yours truly, 
  

Michael van Holst 

Councillor Ward 1 
  
Office: 519-661-2500 ext. 4001 
Fax: 519-661-5933 
Email: mvanholst@london.ca 
  
City of London 
300 Dufferin Ave, Suite 314 
London ON N6A 4L9 
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